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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

I hope you all managed to have a well deserved break over half term. It is 

lovely to see the sun shining at last!  

First of all, I would like to say a very big thank you to Foundation Stage 

parents and children for donating money for their sponsored walk. It was 

lovely to see the children walk around the daily mile track excitedly. As soon 

as we have a final total, we will let you know how much money has been 

raised.  

As you can see, we are organising our sports day differently this year, due to 

Covid-19 restrictions. Fingers crossed for some dry weather, so that they can 

go ahead. The sports day will be held on the field and parents/carers will 

access the field via the staff car park. If the weather looks like it may stop 

the event, a decision will be made at 12 midday and a text will be sent to 

parents/carers. Please do not ring the school office in the morning, as no 

decision will be made then. Thank you. As always, if you have a question, 

please do get in touch.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.     

Information 

 
 Dates for your Diary 

Sports Day Dates 

Friday 18th June – Pre-School 

Monday 21st June Reception at 2.00pm 

Tuesday 22nd June Year 3 at 1.45pm 

Wednesday 23rd June Year 1 at 1.45pm 

Thursday 24th June Year 4 at 1.45pm 

Monday 28th June Year 5 at 1.45pm 

Tuesday 29th June Year 6 at 1.45pm 

Wednesday 30th June Year 2 at 1.45pm 

All are dependent on the weather. If it 

rains on one of the above, we will 

rearrange the date.  

All decisions will be made by 12 midday 

and you will be informed by text.  

 

Pre-School Places 

Currently, we have some spaces in 

our Pre-School setting. If you would 

like a place for your child, please 

contact Miss Powis, our Pre-School 

Manager, on 01384 816940 or via 

email: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk  

We take children the term after their 

3rd birthday. We have two 

admissions, one in September and 

one in January.  

If you know of anyone requiring a 

Pre-School place, please let them 

know.  

 

 

After School Clubs 

ACE Coaching are providing two 

clubs after half term, a football club 

and a basketball club for Key Stage 

2 children.  

The basketball club will take place 

on Mondays and the football club will 

take place on Fridays.  

Both clubs are for 5 weeks and cost 

£18, starting at 3pm and finishing at 

4pm.  

Please do support these clubs, as it 

is a great opportunity for children to 

learn new skills and enjoy competing 

in a team game.  

Parent’s Evening 

Teachers will phone parents/carers in 

place of our usual parents’ evening, due 

to Covid-19 restrictions. Please see 

dates below for each class. 

Parents/Carers can book slots using the 

online booking system.  

Mon 28th June – Class 2L 

Tues 29th June – Classes 1/2J & 3/4N 

Wed 30th June – Classes 1M & RL 

Thurs 1st July – Classes 5/6K & RH 

Fri 2nd July – Class 5/6C 

Monday 5th July – Class 5/6L 

Tuesday 6th July – Class 3/4F 

Wednesday 7th July – Class 3/4B 
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